
  

Country Parks Privacy Notice 

Introduction 

This privacy notice explains the Council’s responsibilities with regards to country 

parks services. 

Who will be using your data? 

Nottinghamshire County Council operates in partnership with a number of 
organisations to provide a quality visitor experience at our Country Parks. Each of 
these organisations has a privacy notice detailing how and why personal data is 
collected and used. 

Holme Pierrepont Country Park: Serco [link] 

Sherwood Forest Visitor Centre and Country Park: RSPB [link] 

Rufford Abbey Country Park: Parkwood [link] 

Bestwood Country Park: Gedling Borough Council [link] 

Nottinghamshire County Council maintains contracts with these organisations, but 
does not hold any personal data relating to country parks. 

Contact the Data Protection Officer: 

If you have any concerns about how the Council is using your data, you can contact 

the Council’s Data Protection Officer by writing to: 

DPO@nottscc.gov.uk   

Or 

Data Protection Officer 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall 

West Bridgford 

Nottingham 

NG2 7QP 

Please see the County Council’s privacy statement for further information:  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy  

Contact details of the Information Commissioner’s Office: 

If you are unhappy with how your data has been processed by the Council or you 

feel your data protection rights have been breached, you have the right to complain 

to the Information Commissioner’s Office at: 

https://www.nwscnotts.com/nwsc/privacy-and-cookies
http://www.visitsherwood.co.uk/privacy-policy/
https://www.parkwoodleisure.co.uk/Content/files/Parkwood_Leisure_Privacy_Policy230518.pdf
https://www.gedling.gov.uk/council/aboutus/policies/privacypolicies/
mailto:DPO@nottscc.gov.uk
http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy


www.ico.org.uk 

Or 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

SK9 5AF  
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